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UBP Asset Management Taiwan Ltd. (hereinafter the "Company") recently received calls 

from investors and the competent authority to report that unidentified persons fraudulently 

used the name of the Company or its employees to lure investors into investing. The 

Company hereby declares that the relevant information was not sent by the Company, and 

has no affiliation with the Company. 

 

UBP AM Taiwan hereby declares that the Company will not solicit funds through telephone, 

Facebook, or Line groups. The distribution of the Offshore Funds under the Company’s 

master agency are all through legally registered sales agencies. The Company has never 

directly solicited business or requested remittance from the general public via the phone or 

on any unofficial website or social media in the name of UBP AM Taiwan. 

 

We would like to remind you that please be alerted at all times to the fraudulent scams, 

such as recruitment under the name of the Company or solicitation for investment by 

someone claiming to be the Company’s business personnel through social media, and please 

do not respond to such solicitation or provide your personal accounts. In addition, we also 

remind you not to give out your personal data easily for the bests interest of your personal 

data protection. If you receive solicitations for investment from an unknown channel, please 

call the National Police Agency’s Anti-Fraud Hotline 165 and immediately seek assistance 

from the local police, or contact us through our company’s service line 02-2723-6258 to 

avoid damages to your rights. 

 

Official website: https://www.ubp.com.tw. If you have any questions regarding investment 

or subscription of the Funds, please call during working hours (from 9 am to 6 pm), and a 

dedicated person will serve you. Thank you! 

 

https://www.ubp.com.tw/

